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From: Torres, Aaron < > 
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2023 12:44 PM 
To: Communications <Communications@oag.texas.gov> 
Cc: Todd Gillman  
Subject: Media request from The Dallas Morning News 
  
Good morning, 
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Assistant AG Todd Kimm and Jaime Esparza, the U.S. Attorney for the Western District of Texas have sent a letter saying 
they intend to sue the state of Texas over the installation of razor wire fencing and floating border buys.  
  
Did the AG’s receive a copy of the letter and does the AG’s office have a response?  
  
Thank you,  
  
Aarón 
--  

Aarón Torres 

Statehouse and politics reporter 
The Dallas Morning News 
Cell phone: 512.579.6860 
Twitter: @AaronTorres_ 




